Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Freshwater Fish and Wildlife
The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: April 21, 2016, 6:30 p.m. ‒ 9:00 p.m.

PLACE: Grand Lake RV and Golf Resort, 18545 NW 45th Avenue Rd., Citra, FL 32113
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The fourth and final public meeting for the Orange Lake Habitat Management Plan Stakeholder Process will take place on Thursday April 21, 2016 from 6:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

The Habitat Management Plan (HMP) is a new document that will guide the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission's (FWC) management actions at Orange Lake over the next five years.

This will be the final of the four public meetings facilitated by Normandeau Associates, Inc. as part of HMP development. The primary purpose of the meeting is to present and receive stakeholder comments on the draft final Plan, which will be posted for public review on Thursday, April 7th on the Orange Creek Basin website: https://orangecreekbasin.wordpress.com/. For information on the HMP process and materials from previous meetings please visit https://orangecreekbasin.wordpress.com, or contact Ryan Hamm at (352)415-6961.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Jennifer McGee, Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, Species Conservation Planning Section, 620 South Meridian Street, MS 2A, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1600, (850)921-1023, Jennifer.McGee@myfwc.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: The ADA Coordinator at (850)488-6411. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Jennifer McGee, Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, Species Conservation Planning Section, 620 South Meridian Street, MS 2A, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1600, (850)921-1023, Jennifer.McGee@myfwc.com.
